
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA ALERT 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

UAH College of Business celebrates 30th year of re-accreditation 

with ribbon cutting and open house 

 

What: The University of Alabama in Huntsville (UAH) College of Business recently received 

another five-year extension of its accreditation from the prestigious Association to Advance 

Collegiate Schools of Business (AACSB), marking the 30th consecutive year that the college 

has earned this distinction. To celebrate, the college will host local government officials and 

Huntsville/Madison County business leaders as they cut a ribbon to unveil a new installation 

recognizing this mark of excellence. 

 

When: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 at 11 a.m. 

 

Interview Opportunity: College dean, Dr. Jason T. Greene, will be available for interviews from 

11 - 11:45 a.m. 

 

Where: UAH Business Administration Building - Click here for GoogleMaps directions. 

 

Why This Matters: More than 30 years ago, Huntsville business leaders came together to 

advocate for a high-quality accredited business school to meet the needs of the Huntsville 

community. Today, the UAH College of Business continues to provide a high-quality business 

education to Huntsville/Madison County and beyond, contributing to our community’s talented 

professional workforce. 

 

Additional Information: Parking is open and available directly in front of the UAH Business 

Administration Building. 

 

Media Contact: Kristina Hendrix, 256-824-6341 

 

Please RSVP to Kristina Hendrix, kristina.hendrix@uah.edu. 

 

https://maps.app.goo.gl/Z4a32iqKPdZ9F2rc7

